
STAFF GUIDELINES

SCVDA
Health  & Safety  Plan

PHASE ONE
SCVDA Opens

Facilities are cleaned & prepared

to safely serve our dancers and

families.

Staff discussions about safely

returning to teaching.

SCVDA Preparedness Plan

implemented & communicated.

2020-2021 Dance Schedule

created and communicated.

Continue to monitor new

information as it is presented by

the CDC and shift plan if needed.

PHASE TWO
Continue Phase one protocols.

In-person dance classes begin

with safety precautions.

Virtual dance offerings as

requested.

Continue to monitor new

information as it is presented by

the CDC and shift plan if needed.

PHASE THREE
Restrictions are loosened.

Class and building restrictions to

be evaluated and re-assessed as

recommended.

Continue to monitor new

information as it is presented by

the CDC and shift plan if needed.

DANCER & FAMILY GUIDELINES

FACILITY GUIDELINES

Dance. Dream. Believe.

Staff will self-monitor for any COVID-19 related symptoms and stay

home if a fever of 100.4 has been detected within the past 72

hours.

Staff will wash hands often and sanitize before, during and after

each class.

All Staff will wear masks/PPE until restrictions are loosened.

Staff will have very limited contact with students.

Staff will encourage social distancing as needed.

Dancers and families should self-monitor and remain home if

experiencing any fevers of 100.4 or greater within the past 72

hours and/or if experiencing any Covid-19 related symptoms.

Dancers should be dropped off by the front entrance. Parents can

walk students to the front door if needed. We will have staff at the

front entrance to assist our dancers. 

We are asking that parents/siblings do not wait in our waiting

rooms/common areas unless absolutely necessary. We realize that

parents of our younger classes may need to stay during their

child's class time on occasion.

If parents/siblings (over age 5) enter our building we ask that you

kindly wear a mask.

Dancers will be encouraged to wash their hands and utilize our

hand sanitizing stations placed throughout the studio.

All dancers over the age of 5 must wear a mask while in our

building. Most of our classes do not require intense aerobic activity

and will therefore, be safe for our students.

All dancers will be asked to enter using the front entrance. We will

have staff at the front door to assist dancers to their classrooms.

All older dancers in Baldwin will be asked to exit using our back

door to assist us with the traffic flow within the studio.

Younger dancers will be brought to the front door at the end of

class and a parent will need to pick them up there.

Classes will receive further emails regarding drop off and pick up

procedures.

6 foot squares will be taped off within each studio and we will

strive to keep our students safely distanced.

Our water fountain in Baldwin will be closed.  You will still be able

to use the water bottle filler, so please plan to bring your own

water bottle labeled with your name at both of our locations.

FACILITY READINESS

Both Baldwin and Roberts have been equipped with HVAC

Upgrades.

Sanitizing stations will be placed at each studio location.

Electrostatic sprayers will be used to clean highly used surfaces.

High contact areas will be sanitized regularly.

Seating areas will be limited to allow for a 6 foot distance.

Daily sanitizing of bathrooms and dance floors.


